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09/07/2020 
 
Deputy Ruairí Ó Murchú, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ 10134/20 - To ask the Minister for Health if the list of high risk nursing homes drafted by HIQA and sent to 
the HSE at the end of February or early March 2020 will be published; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter. 
                          - Ruairí Ó Murchú 

 
Dear Deputy Ó Murchú, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
As this list has was generated by HIQA, the decision on whether to publish the list lies with HIQA.  
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
_________________________ 
Yvonne O’Neill, 
Interim National Director, 
Community Operations 

 
 
 
 
 


